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for their favorite books in the manner of this
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harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book in the manner of
a mug of coffee in the afternoon, on the other
hand they juggled bearing in mind some harmful
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library an online entrance to it is set as public
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digital library saves in multipart countries,
allowing you to get the most less latency era to
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Anne Frank's The Diary
of Anne Frank Harold
Bloom 2010 Collection of
critical essays about
issues related to Anne
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Frank's diary.
And the Wolves Howled
Barbro Karlen 2020-12-15
"An extraordinary
book... deserves to be
taken seriously."
–
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International Herald
Tribune. "A very thought
provoking read! Whether
or not she was really
Anne Frank in another
life, I do not doubt
Karlén's sincerity." –
Rabbi Yonassan Gershom,
author of Beyond the
Ashes and From Ashes to
Healing. For as long as
she can remember, Barbro
Karlén has harboured
terrible memories of a
previous existence on
earth as the Jewish girl
Anne Frank, author of
the famous Diary. Until
recently, she had kept
this knowledge private.
Now, prompted by a
series of events which
culminated in a struggle
for her survival, she is
ready to tell her
amazing story. And the
Wolves Howled is the
autobiography of Barbro
Karlén, from her early
fame as a bestselling
child literary sensation
in her native Sweden, to
her years as a
policewoman and a
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

successful dressage
rider. But this is no
ordinary life history.
As the victim of
discrimination, personal
vendettas, media
assassination, libel and
attempted murder, Karlén
is forced to fight for
her very being. In the
dramatic conclusion to
her living nightmare,
she is shown the karmic
background to these
events. She glimpses
fragments of her former
life, and begins to
understand how forces of
destiny reach over from
the past into the
present. With this
knowledge she is finally
free to be herself...
And the Wolves Howled is
the story of one woman's
superhuman struggle for
truth in the face of
discrimination and lies.
The Man in the High
Castle Philip K. Dick
2012-01 In a classic
work of alternate
history, the United
States is divided
up and
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ruled by the Axis powers
after the defeat of the
Allies during World War
II. Reissue. Winner of
the Hugo Award for Best
Novel.
An Obsession with Anne
Frank Lawrence Graver
2022-05-13 Anne Frank's
Diary has been acclaimed
throughout the world as
an indelible portrait of
a gifted girl and as a
remarkable document of
the Holocaust. For Meyer
Levin, the respected
writer who helped bring
the Diary to an American
audience, the Jewish
girl's moving story
became a thirty-year
obsession that altered
his life and brought him
heartbreaking sorrow.
Lawrence Graver's
fascinating account of
Meyer Levin's ordeal is
a story within a story.
What began as a warm
collaboration between
Levin and Anne's father,
Otto Frank, turned into
a notorious dispute that
lasted several decades
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

and included litigation
and public scandal.
Behind this story is
another: one man's
struggle with himself—as
a Jew and as a writer—in
postwar America. Looming
over both stories is the
shadow of the Holocaust
and its persistent,
complex presence in our
lives. Graver's book is
based on hundreds of
unpublished documents
and on interviews with
some of the Levin-Frank
controversy's major
participants. It
illuminates important
areas of American
culture: publishing,
law, religion, politics,
and the popular media.
The "Red Scare," antiMcCarthyism, and the
commercial imperatives
of Broadway are all
players in this book,
along with the
assimilationist mood
among many Jews and the
simplistic pieties of
American society in the
1950s. Graver Downloaded
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examines the different
and often conflicting
ways that people the
world over, Jewish and
Gentile, wanted Anne
Frank and her much-loved
book to be represented.
That her afterlife has
in extraordinary ways
taken on the shape and
implications of myth
makes Graver's story—and
Meyer Levin's—even more
compelling. This title
is part of UC Press's
Voices Revived program,
which commemorates
University of California
Press’s mission to seek
out and cultivate the
brightest minds and give
them voice, reach, and
impact. Drawing on a
backlist dating to 1893,
Voices Revived makes
high-quality, peerreviewed scholarship
accessible once again
using print-on-demand
technology. This title
was originally published
in 1995.
The Great G.O.A.T.
Debate Paul Volponi 2022
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This book expands the
horizons of teen and
pre-teen readers in an
exciting and engaging
way, by debating the
Greatest of All Time in
a variety of categories.
Topics include the
greatest athlete of all
time, greatest band,
greatest inventor,
greatest scientist,
greatest writer,
greatest sci-fi
franchise, and more.
Prentice Hall Literature
Prentice-Hall, inc
2001-07
Playground 50 Cent
2011-11-01 Thirteenyear-old Butterball
doesn't have much going
for him. He's teased
mercilessly about his
weight. He hates the
Long Island suburb his
mom moved them to and
wishes he still lived
with his dad in the
city. And now he's stuck
talking to a totally
out-of-touch therapist
named Liz. Liz tries to
uncover what happened
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that day on the
playground - a day that
landed one kid in the
hospital and Butterball
in detention. Butterball
refuses to let her in on
the truth, and while he
evades her questions, he
takes readers on a
journey through the
moments that made him
into the playground
bully he is today. This
devastating yet
ultimately redemptive
story is told in voicedriven prose and
accented with drawings
and photographs, making
it a natural successor
to The Absolutely True
Diary of a Part-Time
Indian. Loosely inspired
by 50 Cent's own
adolescence, and written
with his fourteen-yearold son in mind,
Playground is sure to
captivate wide attention
- and spark intense
discussion.
Anne Frank: The
Collected Works Anne
Frank Fonds 2019-05-30
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

Anne Frank's diary is
one of the most
recognised and widely
read books of the Second
World War. Hundreds of
thousands of people
visit the Anne Frank
House on the
Prinsengracht in
Amsterdam each year to
see the annexe where
Anne and her family hid
from the occupying
forces, before
eventually being
deported to Auschwitz in
1944. Only Anne's
father, Otto, survived
the Holocaust. Anne
Frank: The Collected
Works includes each of
the versions of Anne's
world-famous diary
including the 'A' and
'B' diaries now in
continuous, readable
form, and the definitive
text ('D') edited by
renowned translator and
author Mirjam Pressler.
For the first time
readers have access to
Anne's letters, personal
reminiscences,Downloaded from
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daydreams, essays and
notebook of favourite
quotes. Also included
are background essays by
notable writers such as
historian Gerhard
Hirschfeld (University
of Stuttgart) and
Francine Prose (Bard
College) on topics such
as 'Anne Frank's Life',
'The History of the
Frank Family' and 'The
Publication History of
Anne Frank's diary', as
well as numerous
photographs of the
Franks and the other
occupants of the annexe.
An essential book for
scholars and general
readers alike, The
Collected Works brings
together for the first
time Anne Frank's
complete writings,
together with important
images and documents.
Supported by the Anne
Frank Fonds in Basel,
Switzerland, set up by
Otto Frank to act as the
guardian of Anne's work,
this is a landmark
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

publication marking the
anniversary of 90 years
since Anne's birth in
1929.
Anne Frank's Family
Mirjam Pressler 2012 The
German translator of
Anne Frank's diary
traces the discovery by
Frank's aunt's daughterin-law of numerous
family correspondences
and keepsakes and what
they revealed about the
Frank family and the
forces that shaped the
famous young diarist.
Reprint.
Anne Frank Menno
Metselaar 1995
Photographs,
illustrations, and maps
accompany historical
essays, and diary
excerpts, providing an
insight to Anne Frank
and the massive upheaval
which tore apart her
world.
The Diary of Anne Frank
Anne Frank 2003 Diary of
the adolescent Jewish
girl who ultimately
perished in the
Nazi from
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death camps.
The Devil's Arithmetic
Jane Yolen 2004 Hannah
resents the traditions
of her Jewish heritage
until time travel places
her in the middle of a
small Jewish village in
Nazi-occupied Poland.
Anne Frank Anne Frank
1999-03 The compelling
diary of a young girl on
the brink of maturity as
her life draws to toward
its tragic end -- one of
the most moving and
vivid documents of the
Jewish experience.
The Diary of Anne Frank
Frances Goodrich 2000
THE STORY: In this
transcendently powerful
new adaptation by Wendy
Kesselman, Anne Frank
emerges from history a
living, lyrical,
intensely gifted young
girl, who confronts her
rapidly changing life
and the increasing
horror of her time with
astonis
The Great American
Trailer Park Musical
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

Betsy Kelso 2006 THE
STORY: There's a new
tenant at Armadillo
Acres--and she's
wreaking havoc all over
Florida's most exclusive
trailer park. When
Pippi, the stripper on
the run, comes between
the Dr. Phil-loving,
agoraphobic Jeannie and
her tollbooth collector
husb
Anne Frank Melissa
Müller 2013-06-20
Tracing Anne Frank's
life from an early
childhood in an
assimilated family to
her adolescence in
German-occupied
Amsterdam, Melissa
Müller's biography,
originally published in
1998, follows her life
right up until her
desperate end in Bergen
Belsen. This updated
edition includes the
five missing pages from
Anne Frank's diary, a
number of new
photographs, and brings
to light many Downloaded from
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fascinating facts
surrounding the Franks.
As well as an epilogue
from Miep Gies, who hid
them for two years, it
features new theories
surrounding their
betrayal, revelations
about the pressure put
on their helpers by the
Nazi party and the
startling discovery that
the family applied for
visas to the US. This
authoritative account of
Anne Frank's short but
extraordinary life has
been meticulously
revised over seven
years.
When Gifted Kids Don't
Have All the Answers
Judy Galbraith
2015-04-15 Gifted kids
are so much more than
test scores and grades.
Still, it’s sometimes
difficult to see past
the potential to the
child who may be
anxious, lonely,
confused, or unsure of
what the future might
bring. This book, now
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

fully revised with
updated information and
new survey quotes,
offers practical
suggestions for
addressing the social
and emotional needs of
gifted students. The
authors present ways to
advocate for gifted
education; help gifted
underachievers,
perfectionists, and
twice-exceptional
students; and provide
all gifted kids with a
safe, supportive
learning environment.
Complete with engaging
stories, strategies,
activities, and
resources, this book is
for anyone committed to
helping gifted students
thrive. Includes online
digital content.
The Diary of a Young
Girl Anne Frank
2011-10-05 Anne Frank's
The Diary of a Young
Girl is among the most
enduring documents of
the twentieth century.
Since its publication
in
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1947, it has been read
by tens of millions of
people all over the
world. It remains a
beloved and deeply
admired testament to the
indestructible nature of
the human spirit.
Restored in this
Definitive Edition are
diary entries that were
omitted from the
original edition. These
passages, which
constitute 30 percent
more material, reinforce
the fact that Anne was
first and foremost a
teenage girl, not a
remote and flawless
symbol. She fretted
about and tried to cope
with her own sexuality.
Like many young girls,
she often found herself
in disagreements with
her mother. And like any
teenager, she veered
between the carefree
nature of a child and
the full-fledged sorrow
of an adult. Anne
emerges more human, more
vulnerable and more
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

vital than ever. Anne
Frank and her family,
fleeing the horrors of
Nazi occupation, hid in
the back of an Amsterdam
warehouse for two years.
She was thirteen when
she went into the Secret
Annex with her family.
From the Paperback
edition.
Pinocchio, the Tale of a
Puppet Carlo Collodi
2011-02 Pinocchio, The
Tale of a Puppet follows
the adventures of a
talking wooden puppet
whose nose grew longer
whenever he told a lie
and who wanted more than
anything else to become
a real boy.As carpenter
Master Antonio begins to
carve a block of
pinewood into a leg for
his table the log shouts
out, "Don't strike me
too hard!" Frightened by
the talking log, Master
Cherry does not know
what to do until his
neighbor Geppetto drops
by looking for a piece
of wood to build
a
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marionette. Antonio
gives the block to
Geppetto. And thus
begins the life of
Pinocchio, the puppet
that turns into a
boy.Pinocchio, The Tale
of a Puppet is a novel
for children by Carlo
Collodi is about the
mischievous adventures
of Pinocchio, an
animated marionette, and
his poor father and
woodcarver Geppetto. It
is considered a classic
of children's literature
and has spawned many
derivative works of art.
But this is not the
story we've seen in film
but the original version
full of harrowing
adventures faced by
Pinnocchio. It includes
40 illustrations.
Teaching Tough Topics
Larry Swartz 2020-01-15
Teaching Tough Topics
shows teachers how to
lead students to become
caring citizens as they
read and respond to
quality children’s
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

literature. It focuses
on topics that can be
challenging or
sensitive, yet are
significant in order to
build understanding of
social justice,
diversity, and equity.
Racism, Homophobia,
Bullying, Religious
Intolerance, Poverty,
and Physical and Mental
Challenges are just some
of the themes explored.
The book is rooted in
the belief that by using
picture books, novels,
poetry, and nonfiction,
teachers can enrich
learning with compassion
and empathy as students
make connections to
texts, to others, and to
the world.
The Diary of Anne Frank
Frances Goodrich 1999-09
Theatre program.
Prentice Hall Literature
Prentice Hall (School
Division) 2005-07
Prentice Hall
Literature, Penguin
Edition ((c)2007)
components forDownloaded
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Anne Frank Remembered
Miep Gies 2011-05-31 For
the millions moved by
Anne Frank: The Diary of
a Young Girl, here at
last is Miep Geis's own
astonishing story. For
more than two years,
Miep Gies and her
husband helped hide the
Franks from the Nazis.
Like thousands of unsung
heroes of the Holocaust,
they risked their lives
each day to bring food,
news, and emotional
support to the victims.
She found the diary and
brought the world a
message of love and
hope. It seems as if we
are never far from
Miep's
thoughts....Yours, Anne
From her own remarkable
childhood as a World War
I refugee to the moment
she places a small, redorange, checkered diary
-- Anne's legacy -- in
Otto Frank's hands, Miep
Gies remembers her days
with simple honesty and
shattering clarity. Each
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

page rings with courage
and heartbreaking
beauty.
Diary Of A Young Girl
Anne Frank 2001-11-19 In
July 1942, Anne Frank
And Her Family Fleeing
The Horrors Of Nazi
Occupation, Hid In The
Back Of An Amsterdam
Warehouse. Anne Was
Thirteen When The Family
Went Into The Secret
Annexe, And Over The
Next Two Years She
Vividly Describes In Her
Diary The Frustrations
Of Living In Such
Confined Quarters, The
Constant Threat Of
Discovery, Hunger And
Tiredness, And, Above
All, The Boredom. Her
Diary Ends Abruptly When
She And Her Family Were
Finally Discovered By
The Nazis In August
1944. The Author Was
Born On 12 June 1929 And
Died While Imprisoned At
Bergen-Belsen, Three
Months Short Of Her
Sixteenth Birthday. The
Book Remains The
Single
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Most Poignant True-Life
Story To Emerge From The
Second World War.
Elements of Literature
Grade 8 Second Course
Vocabulary Development
Hrw 2003-12
Elements of Language
Holt Rinehart & Winston
1999-04
The Diary of a Young
Girl Anne Frank
2010-09-15 THE
DEFINITIVE EDITION •
Discovered in the attic
in which she spent the
last years of her life,
Anne Frank’s remarkable
diary has since become a
world classic—a powerful
reminder of the horrors
of war and an eloquent
testament to the human
spirit. Updated for the
75th Anniversary of the
Diary’s first
publication with a new
introduction by Nobel
Prize–winner Nadia Murad
“The single most
compelling personal
account of the Holocaust
... remains astonishing
and excruciating.”—The
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

New York Times Book
Review In 1942, with
Nazis occupying Holland,
a thirteen-year-old
Jewish girl and her
family fled their home
in Amsterdam and went
into hiding. For the
next two years, until
their whereabouts were
betrayed to the Gestapo,
they and another family
lived cloistered in the
“Secret Annex” of an old
office building. Cut off
from the outside world,
they faced hunger,
boredom, the constant
cruelties of living in
confined quarters, and
the ever-present threat
of discovery and death.
In her diary Anne Frank
recorded vivid
impressions of her
experiences during this
period. By turns
thoughtful, moving, and
amusing, her account
offers a fascinating
commentary on human
courage and frailty and
a compelling selfportrait of a Downloaded
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and spirited young woman
whose promise was
tragically cut short.
Elements of Literature,
Grade 8 Holt Rinehart &
Winston 2003-12
Anne Frank in the World
Carol Ann Rittner
2016-06-16 Scholars,
clergy, teachers and
writers present
stimulating essays on
the theme that Anne
Frank's Diary movingly
symbolizes the triumph
of childhood innocence
over totalitarian
brutality. This may be
of value for classes and
study groups with
interests in religion
and religious ethics,
the Holocaust, ethnic
cleansing,
discrimination, the role
of the individual in
society, and the
daunting moral dilemmas
posed by emerging
nationalisms all over
the world.
Who Was Anne Frank? Ann
Abramson 2007-01-18 In
her amazing diary, Anne
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

Frank revealed the
challenges and dreams
common for any young
girl. But Hitler brought
her childhood to an end
and forced her and her
family into hiding. Who
Was Anne Frank? looks
closely at Anne’s life
before the secret annex,
what life was like in
hiding, and the legacy
of her diary. Black-andwhite illustrations
including maps and
diagrams provide
historical and visual
reference in an easy-toread biography written
in a way that is
appropriate and
accessible for younger
readers.
PostSecret Frank Warren
2005-11-29 The project
that captured a nation's
imagination. The
instructions were
simple, but the results
were extraordinary. "You
are invited to
anonymously contribute a
secret to a group art
project. Your Downloaded
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be a regret, fear,
betrayal, desire,
confession, or childhood
humiliation. Reveal
anything -- as long as
it is true and you have
never shared it with
anyone before. Be brief.
Be legible. Be
creative." It all began
with an idea Frank
Warren had for a
community art project.
He began handing out
postcards to strangers
and leaving them in
public places -- asking
people to write down a
secret they had never
told anyone and mail it
to him, anonymously. The
response was
overwhelming. The
secrets were both
provocative and
profound, and the cards
themselves were works of
art -- carefully and
creatively constructed
by hand. Addictively
compelling, the cards
reveal our deepest
fears, desires, regrets,
and obsessions. Frank
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

calls them "graphic
haiku," beautiful,
elegant, and small in
structure but powerfully
emotional. As Frank
began posting the cards
on his website,
PostSecret took on a
life of its own,
becoming much more than
a simple art project. It
has grown into a global
phenomenon, exposing our
individual aspirations,
fantasies, and frailties
-- our common humanity.
Every day dozens of
postcards still make
their way to Frank, with
postmarks from around
the world, touching on
every aspect of human
experience. This
extraordinary collection
brings together the most
powerful, personal, and
beautifully intimate
secrets Frank Warren has
received -- and
brilliantly illuminates
that human emotions can
be unique and universal
at the same time.
Anne Frank & Me
Cherie
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Bennett 1997 In one
moment Nicole Burns's
life changes forever.
The sound of gunfire at
an Anne Frank exhibit,
the panic, the crowd,
and Nicole is no longer
Nicole. Whiplashed
through time and space,
she wakes to find
herself a privileged
Jewish girl living in
Nazi-occupied Paris
during World War II. No
more Internet diaries
and boy troubles for
Nicole-now she's a
carefree Jewish girl,
with wonderful friends
and a charming
boyfriend. But when the
Nazi death grip tightens
over France, Nicole is
forced into hiding, and
begins a struggle for
survival that brings her
face to face with Anne
Frank. "This is a
powerful and affecting
story." (KLIATT)
Horton Hears a Who! Dr.
Seuss 2013-09-24 Choose
kindness with Horton the
elephant and the Whos of
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

Who-ville in this 65th
Anniversary Edition of
Dr. Seuss's classic
picture book about
caring for others! The
new matte finish cover
and peel-off Anniversary
Sticker make it a
perfect gift! A person's
a person, no matter how
small. Everyone's
favorite elephant stars
in this heartwarming and
timeless story for
readers of all ages. In
the colorful Jungle of
Nool, Horton discovers
something that at first
seems impossible: a tiny
speck of dust contains
an entire miniature
world--Who-ville-complete with houses and
grocery stores and even
a mayor! But when no one
will stand up for the
Whos of Who-ville,
Horton uses his
elephant-sized heart to
save the day. This tale
of compassion and
determination proves
that any person, big or
small, can choose
to from
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speak out for what is
right. This story
showcases the very best
of Dr. Seuss, from the
moving message to the
charming rhymes and
imaginative
illustrations. No
bookshelf is complete
without Horton and the
Whos! Do you see what I
mean? . . . They've
proved they ARE persons,
no matter how small. And
their whole world was
saved by the Smallest of
All!
The Diary of Anne Frank
Anne Frank 1989 A
detailed study prepared
by the Netherlands State
Institute for War
Documentation study of
the authenticity of the
diary. Includes
biographical information
about the Franks, and
speculation about the
identity of their
betrayer
A Song about Myself John
Keats 2017-03 This
little-known poem by the
beloved poet is filled
answer-key-to-anne-frank-act-one

with playful rhymes that
are complemented by
vibrant watercolors.
Anne Frank's Tales from
the Secret Annex Anne
Frank 2008-12-10 Hiding
from the Nazis in the
"Secret Annexe" of an
old office building in
Amsterdam, a thirteenyear-old girl named Anne
Frank became a writer.
The now famous diary of
her private life and
thoughts reveals only
part of Anne's story,
however. This book
completes the portrait
of this remarkable and
talented young author.
Tales from the Secret
Annex is a complete
collection of Anne
Frank's lesser-known
writings: short stories,
fables, personal
reminiscences, and an
unfinished novel. Here,
too, are portions of the
diary originally
withheld from
publication by her
father. By turns
fantastical, rebellious,
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touching, funny, and
heartbreaking, these
writings reveal the
astonishing range of
Anne Frank's wisdom and
imagination--as well as
her indomitable love of
life. Anne Frank's Tales
from the Secret Annex is
a testaments to this
determined young woman's
extraordinary genius and
to the persistent
strength of the creative
spirit.
The Stolen Legacy of
Anne Frank Ralph Melnick
1997-01-01 Examines
Levin's claims that the
stage adaptation of Anne
Frank's diary rejected a
Jewish treatment of the
work in favour of a play
with a universal
message. The text
establishes the bias of
the opposition to Levin
and places the issue in
the context of the wider
cultural struggle of the
1950s.
Literature Prentice Hall
Directories Staff
2001-07-15
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The World Book
Encyclopedia 2002 An
encyclopedia designed
especially to meet the
needs of elementary,
junior high, and senior
high school students.
Anne Frank Francine
Prose 2009-09-29
“Prose’s book is a
stunning achievement. .
. . Now Anne Frank
stands before us. . . a
figure who will live not
only in history but also
in the literature she
aspired to create.” —
Minneapolis Star Tribune
In June, 1942, Anne
Frank received a diary
for her thirteenth
birthday, just weeks
before she and her
family went into hiding
from the Nazis in an
Amsterdam attic. For two
years, she described
life in hiding in vivid,
unforgettable detail and
grappled with the
unfolding events of
World War II. Before the
attic was raided in
August, 1944, Downloaded
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furiously revised and
edited her work,
crafting a piece of
literature that she
hoped would be read by
the public after the
war. And read it has
been. In Anne Frank,
bestselling author
Francine Prose deftly
parses the artistry,
ambition, and enduring
influence of Anne
Frank’s beloved classic,
The Diary of a Young
Girl. She investigates
the diary’s unique
afterlife: the obstacles
and criticism Otto Frank
faced in publishing his
daughter’s words; the
controversy surrounding
the diary’s Broadway and
film adaptations, and
the social mores of the
1950s that reduced it to
a tale of adolescent
angst and love; the
conspiracy theories that
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have cried fraud, and
the scientific analysis
that proved them wrong.
Finally, having assigned
the book to her own
students, Prose
considers the rewards
and challenges of
teaching one of the
world’s most read, and
banned, books. How has
the life and death of
one girl become
emblematic of the lives
and deaths of so many,
and why do her words
continue to inspire?
Approved by both the
Anne Frank House
Foundation in Amsterdam
and the Anne Frank-Fonds
in Basel, run by the
Frank family, Anne Frank
unravels the fascinating
story of a memoir that
has become one of the
most compelling,
intimate, and important
documents of modern
history.
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